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23rd January 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Rowan Class India Day - Thursday 1st February 2018 

As part of our ‘Around the World’ topic we have been looking at continents and comparing 

our country with a country from another continent, in particular India. To fully immerse the 

children in the culture and traditions of India, on Thursday 1st February 2018 Rowan Class 

will be experiencing ‘India Day’. This will involve a Bollywood dancing lesson, Indian food 

tasting, listening to the Rama and Sita Story and designing henna tattoos and applying them 

with face paint (washable and non-allergenic). If you have any concerns regarding the food 

tasting or henna designing please let me know. 

In order for this to go ahead we are asking for a £4 donation from parents to contribute 

towards the cost of our visitor for the day and our Indian food, which the school will be 

subsidising.  

 If you would like your child to come in to school in traditional Indian dress they are 

welcome to, however we will provide Indian hip scarves for the Bollywood dance lesson for 

all children. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Rawlings, 
Rowan Class Teacher 
 

 Rowan Class India Day -  Thursday 1st February 

(Please return to the school office) 

I authorise (child’s name)……………………………………………………………….to taste Indian food and 

to use face paint as henna tattoos. 

I enclose £4 contribution towards the cost of India Day. 

Signed (parent)…………………………………………………………………… Date……………………………….. 

 


